
 

November 22, 2023 

Attention Road Users: 

ANC has recently installed an automatic access management 
gate at km186 on the ANC Haul Road 
(NE 17-58-26-W5). 

As a road use agreement holder in this area, your company will 
be issued an authorized access code from ANC. It is your 
responsibility to provide this code to your authorized employees, 
contractors and vendors. 

If you did not receive a code, please email 
thirdpartyrequests@geoverra.com 

This code must not be given out to any unauthorized users. This 
gate is video monitored 24 hours.  

www.ancroad.com 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email 
ancroad@albertanewsprint.com 
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